
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
November 21, 2014 
 
 
CALL EARLY TO RESERVE YOUR SEAT FOR THE PRAIRIE SINGERS IN 
HOLIDAY DINNER CONCERT, “FOLLOW THE LIGHT,” AT THE REDDICK 
MANSION 
 
REDDICK MANSION ASSOCIATION 
OTTAWA, IL 
 
CONTACTS:  ESTHER FUNK at the Reddick Mansion 
    815-433-6100 
             DIANE SANDERS 
    815-252-4639 

 
 

The Prairie Singers will be performing in Dinner Concert at the Reddick 
Mansion on Friday, December 12th, Saturday, December 13th, and Sunday, 
December 14th. . This year’s program, “Follow the Light”, will feature the new 
musical, “Were You There on That Christmas Night?” which includes narration, 
contemporary and traditional carols and tells the Christmas story.  Songs will 
include O Holy Night, Candlelight Carol, and Is It Far to Bethlehem City?   

The Prairie Singers, who are celebrating their 27th Christmas season, are 
a chamber ensemble made up of singers from LaSalle, Grundy, Livingston, and 
Kendall counties. 

The dinner concerts, catered by the Cheese Shop of Ottawa, will feature a 
traditional holiday buffet dinner including roast turkey and pork loin.  Dessert, 
coffee, and punch will also be served.  

On Friday and Saturday evenings, dinner will be at 7:00pm; on Sunday 
afternoon, dinner is at 1:00pm.  The Mansion will be open 30 minutes before 
each meal.  Tickets are $29.00 for the meal and concert.  Reservations are 
required and seating is limited to 42 people per performance. Payment options 
include cash, check, and credit card.  Please contact the Mansion at 815-433-
6100 for reservations. 
   

The Reddick Mansion, at 100 W. Lafayette Street in Ottawa, IL, was 
completed by 1858, the time of the first Lincoln-Douglas Debate, and is listed on 
the National Register of Historic Sites.  The building is open for tours and also 
available for rent for special events.  

 
 


